
 

 
 
We are excited to see everyone tomorrow for week 2!  Please see just a couple of housekeeping items 
for this week!  
 
 
GAME SCHEDULE FOR WEEK 2: 
 

 
FOR A FIELD MAP OF THE PARK, CLICK HERE 
 
 
UNIFORMS: 
 
If you have not yet picked up your uniform, please see us AT LEAST 30 MINUTES before your child's 
game.  We have moved uniforms back down to the garages, so it will take us some time to retrieve them, 
but we will be distro'ing the last handful of shirts this week.  

https://dt5602vnjxv0c.cloudfront.net/portals/51153/docs/2023%20docs/white%20oak%20park%20field%20map%202023.pdf
https://dt5602vnjxv0c.cloudfront.net/portals/51153/docs/2023%20docs/white%20oak%20park%20field%20map%202023.pdf


Please note that your child’s jersey number for their white and blue jersey will not be the same. 
** ALL PLAYERS Grades 1-8 must have cleats on for games and Monday night training.  If you still need 
cleats, stop by the BITS table in front of the Snack Shack on Saturday, to see if we have your size at our 
CLEAT SWAP, and if you have old cleats or shinguards to donate, we would welcome them!  (Soccer 
cleats only, we cannot accept football, lacrosse or baseball cleats) 
 
** As Always, NO JEWELRY IS ALLOWED.  This includes earrings, necklaces, bracelets, rings, watches 
etc.  
For girls that have newly pierced ears, we cannot make an exception to this rule, we understand 
that the beginning of the school year is a popular time for ear piercing - all earrings MUST be 
removed prior to the start of the game.  No tape or bandaids will be allowed over earrings.   
 
**Please also ensure that your children are wearing shin guards, and guards need to be both under the 
socks, and fully covered. 
 
 
TRAINING / PRACTICE:  
MONDAY NIGHT TRAINING:  The remaining dates and times for Monday Night Training with our Strive 
in Sports Trainers are as follows 

DATE 1st-2nd Grade 3rd-5th Grade 

9/18 7pm-8pm 6pm-7pm 

9/15 6pm-7pm 7pm-8pm 

10/2 7pm-8pm 6pm-7pm 

10/9 6pm-7pm 7pm-8pm 

 
 
COACH-LED PRACTICE: Many coaches are beginning to schedule weeknight practices for grades 1-
9.  Please check with your coach to see if they will be scheduling a separate weeknight practice. 
 
 

Referee’s Corner: 
A reminder to parents, that players and coaches should be on one side of the field, and parents on the 
other.  Please maintain a clear space at corners, and behind the goals, and remind all children that 
climbing on goals at any time is a serious danger! 
Also, as we start to get into mid-season, there will be games where referees may make a call that is not 
favorable to all parents.  Please be mindful that our referees are also our children, and will make mistakes 
on the field.  If you have an issue with a referee call, please see a Coach or Board member AFTER the 
game.  
Thanks Everyone - we will see you Saturday!  
 
The Red Shirts 

 


